
Letter: Keep Davis on council
To the community,

Tom Davis first came into our lives in the ’70s when he worked
at  Sahara Tahoe as the pilot for their luxury yacht. He has
been very  supportive of Lake Tahoe Wildlife Care since the
organization started  in April 1978, offering his experience
and support to help in the growth.

During  our  time  of  friendship,  Davis  has  always  been  a
community  person.  A  South  Lake  Tahoe  community  person,
specifically. His  love for South Lake Tahoe has been evident
with the 12 years he has  served on the City Council as well
as the four times he served the city as  mayor. His firsthand
knowledge of the city is matched by few and his leadership
skills  have  shown  him  as  a  proven  leader  within  our
government.

He has championed a number of projects within the city that
show he can get things accomplished.

We need his continued service on our City Council. Cheryl and
I recommend you vote for Tom Davis for City Council on Nov. 4.

Tom and Cheryl Millham, Meyers
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